



5th February 2020

Mr. Gurbaxish Singh Kohli Vice President The Federation of Hotel & Restaurant Associations of India (FHRAI) B-82, 8th Floor, Himalaya House 23, K.G. Marg, New Delhi - 110 001

Dear Mr. Kohli,

Sub: Extending Support

Countries across the world are stepping up efforts to tackle coronavirus, a new epidemic that originated in China's 'Wuhan city'. Following the outbreak of coronavirus, hotel bookings in many places have witnessed alterations due to travel plan changes.

The World Health Organization has declared this as "public health emergency" and the Government of India is taking some strong measures. Given the suspension of Indian visa for the Chinese passport holders, many exhibitions and events scheduled during the current period and near future are seeing some changes.

In light of the above, we hereby request your esteemed association and allied stakeholders to extend solidarity in this need of the hour by offering increased medical attention to guests staying at hotels and providing flexibility in terms of schedule change and waiving of cancellation fees, if any.

Members of Indian Exhibition Industry Association (IEIA) have come forward wholeheartedly to support stakeholders by offering the best possible help feasible at their end.

We look forward to having support from the members of the Federation of Hotel & Restaurant Associations of India (FHRAI).

ith best regards,

Balasubramanian

President

































5th February 2020

Mr. Puneet Chhatwal President Hotel Association of India (HAI) B 212-214, Som Dutt Chamber-I, Bhikaji Cama Place, New Delhi-110 066

Dear Mr. Chhatwal,

Sub: Extending Support

Countries across the world are stepping up efforts to tackle coronavirus, a new epidemic that originated in China's 'Wuhan city'. Following the outbreak of coronavirus, hotel bookings in many places have witnessed alterations due to travel plan changes.

The World Health Organization has declared this as "public health emergency" and the Government of India is taking some strong measures. Given the suspension of Indian visa for the Chinese passport holders, many exhibitions and events scheduled during the current period and near future are seeing some changes.

In light of the above, we hereby request your esteemed association and allied stakeholders to extend solidarity in this need of the hour by offering increased medical attention to guests staying at hotels and providing flexibility in terms of schedule change and waiving of cancellation fees, if any.

Members of Indian Exhibition Industry Association (IEIA) have come forward wholeheartedly to support stakeholders by offering the best possible help feasible at their end.

We look forward to having support from the members of the Hotel Association of India (HAI).

With best regards,

Balasubramanian

President

A-337, LGF, Shivalik, Malviya Nagar, New Delhi 110 017, India | Telefax: +91 11 4104 5481 | Email: ed@ieia.in | www.ieia.in



























